
 
 

Voting Assistance Workshop for U.S. citizens 
 

May 2, 1:00 – 4:00 p.m. 

At the American Center Korea 
 

 
If you would like to attend, please click the following link and RSVP 

no later than April 25, 2016. Please note that space is limited and 

admission to the program is first come, first served.  For more 

information, please contact:  AmericanCenterKorea@state.gov.  

 

RSVP: Click Here (http://goo.gl/forms/7AZ355bOIB) 
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